
Tully C. Knoles
School

Tiger Tales

Dear TCK Families,



Welcome to our March newsletter. For those college basketball enthusiast, March
Madness is underway. March is also known for St. Patrick's Day. For us educators,
March is the longest month with no breaks. Please keep us in your positive thoughts
and prayers. As always, your help and support is graciously appreciated!

We are excited to share all of the fun activities planned for our students and families.
As we gear up for State Testing in the month of April, please encourage your students
to get a good night's rest. More information about State Testing for students in grades
3-8 to follow.

Please let me know how I can be of assistance.

In community,
Dr. Hill-Valdivia
Principal

 

In this issue:

Read Across America Spirit
Week

Join us for a week filled with fun ways to celebrate
READING!

March 3 - 7, 2025



An Evening in the Library

Friday, March 21, 2025

Before movie night on March 21st, the library will be open
for families. Please see the flyer for more details.

Movie Night
Friday, March 21, 2025

Join us for movie night hosted by the After School Program
(ASES) Team. Doors open at 5:30pm and show time begins
at 6pm. Enjoy family night at TCK!

A menu of food items will be sent out via parent square
before the event. Be on the lookout!

Character Traits Assembly
Friday, March 28, 2025 at 8 am

Students who have went above and beyond to show
SPORTSMANSHIP towards their peers and others will be
celebrated. Personal invites will be sent out by teachers.
More information to come!

 

Volunteer at TCK



Sign up now

 

Contact information

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Tully C. Knoles School
6511 Clarksburg

Stockton, CA 95207
(209) 953-8776

https://tk.lusd.net/

